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YEAR 1 NEWCASTLE MUSEUM EXCURSION 

On Friday 7th December, 2018 1C and 1H travelled to the Newcastle Museum as part of their History Unit. 

The students investigated the history of Newcastle, explored interesting science equipment and were even 

detectives who had to examine and find out who owned the objects in the mystery boxes!  

 

WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLY - MONDAY 17TH DECEMBER, 2018 

TIME:  2. 00PM 

This will be our final assembly for 2018.  Eligible students will receive their PAWS Badge and/or     
Principal Awards.  A special presentation will also be made to our 2018 and 2019 School Leaders. 

 

Parents/carers of students who are receiving awards have been notified by SMS. 
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Wow, we have had a huge few weeks, hosting a number of end of year events here at school! 
 
We farewelled a number of our families at our Year 6 Parent Breakfast and said our final goodbyes, 
thanking each of them for their contribution to our school community. We hosted the 2018 Year 6  
Farewell in our hall which transformed into a wonderful restaurant. Thank you to the staff and          
community members who made this happen. Thank you also to the Abermain Public School P&C for 
your on-going financial support of this event. I know the Year 6 students appreciated their special USB 
designed to take to High School to support them in Year 7. 
 
For the first time, Presentation Day saw two assemblies held, one for K-2 and the other 3-6.  The       
feedback we have received so far has been extremely positive, and we are keen to hear from you and 
value your input.  Once again congratulations to all of our award winners.  I am so incredibly proud of 
the effort put in throughout the year by our students. I do encourage you all to access the QR code    
stapled to the reports you received to answer some quick questions regarding the change in reporting 
this year, your feedback is invaluable. There is also a copy of the code included in this Newsletter.      
Remember if you wish to speak further to your child's classroom teacher please do not hesitate to call 
the office to make an appointment. 
 
The photos below were taken last week when I was invited to 5/6S to play the board games that they 
had worked so hard on to design and construct. Each of the games had built in challenges and were   
created for a particular audience. Congratulations to 5/6S on a wonderful product to your learning this 
term. I hope all of your families have had an opportunity to play. 

 
 

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
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2019 will see the commencement of a number of Asset Management projects that have been             
developed throughout the year. As of next week we will see builders on site starting to prepare for work 
during the holiday break. Unfortunately the projects involving the canteen and the addition of toilets 
will still be underway when we return, therefore we will not be offering canteen access for the first few 
weeks of Term 1 as our canteen undergoes an extension.  
 
Once we return from holidays we will have a better idea about the completion date on both projects. 
We have alternative plans in place for toilet access if this part of the project is not ready on our return.  
We are hoping that the project that will see our old library (3/4/5R) split into two classroom spaces will 
be ready.  Stage 2  of this project will be undertaken at a later date, and it will see each of those spaces 
gain a withdrawal and storage space 
 
A massive thank you to everyone for such a successful Carols event, it just gets bigger and better each 
year!   
 
Deb Bower  
Relieving Principal  
 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT continued 

SUPPORT THE FARMERS 

On Friday the 30th November, 2018 Miss Cartwright travelled to the town of Pilliga to support farmers 

who are in need. The Farmers were very grateful and appreciative of the kindness and support from 

Abermain Public School and wanted to say a massive thank you for all of your kind donations!  

 

 



ABERMAIN PUBLIC SCHOOL—Safe, Respectful Learners 

Week 9—Term 4 2018 

 



ABERMAIN PUBLIC SCHOOL—Safe, Respectful Learners 

Week 9—Term 4 2018 
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The Year 6 farewell was such an extraordinary experience, it meant so much to me and I can tell it 
meant so much to other people as well.  
 
It was a night of dreams. Everybody looked stunning and handsome. The Year 6 farewell is a night that 
will stay in people’s hearts their whole life; it is a magical memory. It is the last amazing time some 
people get to have before they sadly leave, a last time to see some great friends, it is a last time to see 
the amazing teachers. I will forever miss all, but always keep the night in my heart. 
 
By Samantha  
 
Balloons, cake, dinner and music were at the Year 6 farewell that everyone enjoyed. We all got to dress 
up for a night out with friends. It was nice to see people who had already left the school. 
 
Music was the main game for some people to dance around and have fun with their friends. There was 
a photo booth at the back where people could be themselves in photos and enjoy the night. This       
experience was an extraordinary night for everyone including me, and I can't wait for next year when I 
get to go again. 
 
By Tahlee  

YEAR 6 FAREWELL 

QR CODE 

 

 

Family members of Year 6 students are invited to 

join us at 2.50pm Wednesday 19th December, 

2018 for the bell ringing ceremony. 
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Booking forms can be found on the school app and 

website 
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 Monday 17th December, 2018  Whole school assembly—2pm 
 

 Wednesday 19th December, 2018  Last day of school for 2018 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 Wednesday 30th January, 2019  Students return to school 
        Kindergarten Best Start interviews 
 
 Thursday 31st January, 2019   Kindergarten Best Start interviews 
 
 Friday 1st February, 2019    Kindergarten Best Start interviews 
 
 Monday 4th February, 2019   Kindergarten first day of school 
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SCHOOL APP 

To download the school app visit the  

Apple App store or Google Play store 

And search for  

Abermain Public School.  

Log in using Username: community       

Password: abermainps 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 

http://www.abermain-schools.nsw.edu.au 

SCHOOL FACEBOOK PAGE 

Abermain Public School 

COPIES OF NOTES CAN BE OBTAINED ON BOTH OUR SCHOOL APP AND SCHOOL WEBSITE. 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS  
AND HAPPY NEW YEAR  

FROM EVERYONE AT  
ABERMAIN PUBLIC SCHOOL 
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